



February 24, 2021

Mrs. Cassie Bland Principal Como-Pickton Junior High

Dear Mrs. Bland,

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning my position as 7th and 8th Grade History Teacher effective at the end of this school year. I am resigning my position because I will be pursuing higher education and social studies opportunities at the High School Level. I appreciate all I have learned from working for you at Como-Pickton Junior High. Over the past two years, I have gained experience and improved my skills while working for you. I feel you and this faculty and administration have made me a better teacher. Although I love every one of my students, I do feel that Junior High is not my calling. Thank you, again for allowing me to serve in this teaching position.

Sincerely, Low Branklin

Lori Franklin

7th and 8th Grade History

Como-Pickton Junior High